Good evening TSHS Students and Families,

I am very excited to announce that our school earned an "A" from the Florida Department of Education! This awesome achievement highlights the collective efforts of teachers, staff, students, families and community working together to ensure our school meets our goals. Indeed, we accomplished them plus more. I am extremely proud of our successes and achievements and am looking forward to welcoming our students and staff back to campus to launch another successful school year in the weeks to come.

Enjoy the rest of summer - have fun, be safe & remember to complete the summer reading :). We will be together soon to celebrate our "A" and also celebrate the beginning of another successful school year.

Thank you for your continued support and as always, GO SPONGERS!
Mrs. Fatolitis


Summer Reading Reminders:
Resources for the summer reading assignment have been uploaded to the school's website homepage. All assignments are organized and assigned by English course (for 2025/26 school year). Students can look up their course requests in Focus and can locate their English course, by searching "class requests" tab in Focus.

Upcoming Dates:

· ACT - July 12
· Algebra I EOC - July 14 and 15
· CLT - July 17


Lock Sales

· starts July 21 and continues through the school year for students electing to have a school locker. $6.00 (lock)


Parking Permit Sales

· July 23 - 24 for 12th grade student drivers only @ Front Office
· July 28 - 29 for 11th grade student drivers only @ Front Office


Senior Parking Space Painting Event

· July 29 - July 31 *early event option for student who are unable to participate on August 1
· August 1 starting at 7:30 a.m.

Freshmen and New Student Orientation
· Tuesday, August 5 @ 6:00 p.m. Auditorium

